
Page 1

28 February 2020

Morpeth x-ray facilities

The x-ray equipment at Morpeth NHS Centre has been replaced, bringing the 
department up to date with fully digital equipment.

The facilties are now fully operational. 

We would like to thank you all for your understanding and patientce durig the time the 
department was closed.  
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Excellence Through Collaboration Event

Registration is still open for the next Excellence Through Collaboration Event.

The event is taking place on Thursday 2 April 2020. 

All GP's in Northumberland and North Tyneside are able to register their place here.

If you have a query or if there is something that you would like to be included in future 
editions of this newsletter please email cara.charlton@northumbria.nhs.uk

https://bit.ly/2uZfUV0
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